Mercer, Jennifer

From: Neal Livingston

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 7:43 PM

To: Hicks, Darren

Subject: Old Harry Application by Corridor Resources -public comment

Darren Hicks, M. Env. Sci.

Environmental Analyst

Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board
140 Water St., 4th Floor

St. John's, NL. A1C 6H6

709.778.1431 office

709.778.1432 fax

www.cnlopb.nl.ca

Dear Mr. Hicks:

As part of your request for public comment tor this application, the Margaree Environmental Association wishes to
go on record as opposing the granting of this permit for exploration.

We like most other citizens of the Atlantic Provinces feel it 1s completely inappropriate to have any oil and gas
exploration in the Gulf of St. Lawrence, in respect to the risks to the environment and economy of this region.

Simply put the risks of contamination by oil and gas to this marine ecosystem are real, and completely unacceptable.
It 1s also impossible to have a zero risk of contamination, and in this environment nothing short of a zero risk from
oil and gas exploration 1s acceptable.

It concerns us greatly that the rules governing the granting of permits are not well written for government to turn
down such requests as this, but in any event this 1s what your agency needs to do, which is to reject this application
in and of itself, and any others that would be proposed for the Gulf of StLawrence.

Sincerely

Neal Livingston

Co-Chair

Margaree Environmental Assoctation
c/o Box 55, Mabou, Nova Scotia
Canada BOE. 1X0

902-258-3354



